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Northeastern Sacred Heart Catholic School >
U v 63 Churchill Drive SPIRON
Kirkland Lake, Ontario O < 5‘9
: _ P2N 178 £ ¥
{| Cathalic Fducattan Makes the Differonce. 705-567-7444 %5 g ﬁv‘
' P Principal: Karen MacGregor, B.A., B.ED %; '
January 28th, 2017

Dear Grade 8 Parents/Guardians:

This is to inform you that our Grade 8 students will have their graduation photos taken on
Tuesday, February 14th beginning at 9:00 a.m. We are using the “proofing method” so the order
forms will not be distributed until after the photo shoot. Once the proofs arrive at the school, they
will be sent home with your child along with the order form and a selection of packages will be
available. Once you have made your choice of proofs and selected a package, please return the
package along with the money to the school as soon as possible. As well, you will be able to order
your photos through Lifetouch’s website at www.mylifetouch.ca which will accept credit card for
payment. Orders placed through the school should be cash only.

Students will have a cap and gown to wear during the pictures. We ask that each student
(male and female) wear a white shirt with a collar if at all possible. NO RETAKES WILL BE
AVAILABLE, therefore please try and book any other appointments before or after this day.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Principal.

383 Birch Street North, Timmins, ON P4N 6E8 (705)268-7443 or (877)422-9322 Fax: (705)267-3590
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